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BLUE RIDGE DISTRICT  

FALL 2023  MEETING 

PRE-REGISTRATION FORM 
 

Name ________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________          

            ______________________________________ 

Phone __________________________ 

E-Mail ________________________________________ 

Club _________________________________________ 

Check all that currently apply: 
   ___ Past District President 

   ___ BRD Board Member 

   ___ VFGC Board Member     ____ SAR     ___ NGC 

   ___ Club President (current) 

   ___ VFGC Life Member 

   ___ SAR Life Member 

   ___ NGC Life Member 

   ___ Guest    

 

Lunch Choice from McAlisters (check one): 

  ___ Savannah Chopped Salad 

  ___  Pecan-berry Salad 

  ___  McAlisters Club 

  ___  Grilled Chicken Club 

Includes a bag of chips, dessert and beverage. 
 

Registration & Lunch:  $25.00 

Please make check payable to:  
Blue Ridge District, VFGC 

Mail registration form & check to:  

Nancy Powers, Registrar 
5211 Hawkbill Circle 

Roanoke, VA 24018-8626 

540-776-3206 or charminglysew@cox.net 

 
DEADLINE:  Mail by October 16th 

Schedule:  

9:00-10:00 a.m.   Registration check-in 

Project Displays 

Vendor Booths open 

10:00 a.m.           Business session & Program  

Noon Lunch - check your selection 
on the registration form. 

12:45-1:00           Business continues 

Announcements 

Door Prizes & Silent Auction  

If your club wishes to have a sales table  
($20 fee) contact Lee Greiser at  
friedcreditcard@hotmail.com  

 

The Fall Meeting of the Blue 
Ridge District-VFGC will be 
held at the Roanoke Council 
of Garden Clubs Center at 
3640 Colonial Avenue, Roa-
noke, VA 24018.  All garden 
club members are invited to 
attend.  So grab a friend and 
sign up before the deadline. 

              FALL DISTRICT MEETING 
                    Wednesday, October 25, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The featured Floral Design Program will be 
presented by Sally Harrison.  She is a member 
of River Road Garden Club, Ikebana of Rich-
mond and the Richmond Designer’s Guild. 

Sally is an accredited National Garden Club 
Flower Show Judge, a Past President of The 
Piedmont District and current First Vice Presi-
dent of Virginia Federation of Garden Clubs. 

She is most comfortable with traditional mass  
design.  After arranging altar flowers for years, 
she was invited in 2005 to study for six days 
with the Flower Guild of the National Cathedral 
in Washington DC.  For a person who loves 
floral design, she feels that week was as close 
to heaven anyone could be on earth.  She 
stayed on the grounds of the Cathedral, at-
tending demonstrations in the morning, work-
shops in the afternoon and choral Evensong in 
the Cathedral at 5.  She will be sharing some 
of the techniques she learned at the National 
Cathedral with us. Come for an enjoyable day! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 




